
SB 895 Bad for children, Bad for parents, Bad for schools, Bad for Oregon legislators. 

April 8, 2015 

Dear Committee Chairman Roblan and members of the Education Committee, 

My dad once told me, “There are times when you have to call a spade a spade.”   SB895 is a public 

shame the students and shame their parents legislation.  It’s another in a series of Senator Dr. Elizabeth 

Steiner-Hayward coercive, anti-informed consent, anti-parental rights and responsibilities, vaccination 

legislation, based on faulty and incomplete data.  The premise of SB895 is this:  

The only “Good” Oregon student is a fully vaccinated student.  A “BAD” Oregon  

student is one that hasn’t had all 69 doses of 16 different bacterial and viral antigens.    

SB895 would require schools to acquire and publish all the immunization data of its students with the 

idea, that increased parental, teacher, administrative pressure would shame the parents through their 

children,  to do something that they have carefully, thoughtfully not done.  Senator Dr. Steiner-Hayward 

believes these parents and the medical science that underlies their decision of how best to make their 

children healthy is wrong and SB895 is a way to shame parents to go against the parent’s best 

judgment.   

Shame on Senator Dr. Steiner-Hayward for proposing this hurtful tactic by publicly shaming children.  

Calling a spade a spade. 

Michael Framson 

Medford, OR 

 

One-size-does-not-fit-all, and until you deal with the elephant in the room, you will never 

appropriately understand this complex issue. 

 


